
 

 

 

Dear colleagues and friends, 
 
In 2007, the international neurological community is celebrating the 50th anniversary 
of the seminal study on “Syndrome of Acquired Aphasia with Convulsive Disorder in 
Children” by William L. Landau and Frank R. Kleffner. This syndrome today is known 
under the eponym Landau-Kleffner Syndrome. 
 
To celebrate this anniversary, an international symposium will take place in Alden-
Biesen, Belgium, from 2 to 4 November 2007, aiming to present the state-of-the-
art on acquired epileptic aphasia and related disorders, and to delineate the limits of 
these syndromes among childhood epileptic syndromes. 
 
Several worldwide known clinical and fundamental scientists have been invited and 
have confirmed their willingness to participate in this event. Both doctors Landau and 
Kleffner have agreed to chair the meeting as Honorary Presidents. 
 
The symposium will be open to a maximum of 250 paying participants (neurologists, 
neuropediatricians, neuropsychologists, speech/language pathologists, students, …). 
 
Information and registration on-line: http://www.lks-symposium.eu. 
 
Hoping to meet you in Alden-Biesen, best regards. 
 
The organizing committee, 
 
Prof. dr. Willem Frans ARTS, MD, PhD 
Dr. Edgard DE WIJNGAERT, MSc 
Prof. dr. Pierre MAQUET, MD, PhD 
Prof. dr. Philippe PAQUIER, PhD 
Prof. dr. Patrick VAN BOGAERT, MD, PhD 

http://www.lks-symposium.eu

